
Friday 3rd February 



Number Day  
Swanwick Primary School took part in the NSPCC Number Day. We 

raised money for the NSPCC to help them fund their vital services 

such as Childline. 

The whole day was dedicated to a range of fun maths activities 

with a focus on number. This included children participating in an 

exciting maths hunt, solving maths puzzles/ investigations and they 

also enjoyed maths games in their classes.



Dress up for 
Digits

We dressed up 
for digits by 
wearing an 

item of 
clothing with a 
number on it!  





Maths Hunt 

As part of our morning, we participated in a maths 
hunt. We worked in mixed year groups to solve a 
variety of puzzles to crack the code to the missing 
word.

We showed great teamwork whilst having fun with 
maths! 













Number 
activities 

In addition to the 
maths hunt, 

children enjoyed 
number activities in 

their classroom. 


